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Minutes of the meeting of the Finance and Staffing Committee held on Monday 12 November 
2018 commencing at 7.00pm in the Parish Council Office, 39 Westward Road, Cainscross. 
 

Present: Councillors Jenny Miles 
    Carlos Novoth 
    Ron Smith 
    Clive White 
 
In Attendance:  Clerk   Jeni Marshall 
 
Also Present Councillors David Dale 
    Ros Scott-Hodgetts 
  
Apologies: Councillors Eileen Berry 
    Adrian Cross 
 
Absent  Councillor  Graham Barton 
 
FS69/18 To receive apologies  
  Apologies were received from Councillors E Berry and A Cross 
   
FS70/18 To approve the minutes of the last meeting of the Committee  

   The minutes of the last meeting of the Committee, held on 15 October 
   2018 were approved as a correct record and duly signed. 
 

FS71/18 To receive any declarations of interest 
  None. 
 
Finance matters 
 
FS72/18 To authorise payments 
  Payments totalling £22,874.37 were approved (see separate sheet). 
 
FS73/18 To receive the financial report for October transactions  

The financial report detailing income and expenditure for the previous 
month and reconciliation to the bank accounts was approved. 
Members noted that the park budget is nearly spent and needs to be 
closely monitored. 

 
FS74/18 To verify and sign the bank reconciliation and original bank  
  statements for October 
  The bank reconciliation was verified against the original bank  
  statements which were duly signed by Councillor Miles 
 
FS75/18 To note any internal control checks 
  Internal Control checks carried out by Councillor P Berry were noted. 
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 Staffing Matters 

The Chair excluded the press and public under the Local Government Act 1972, Sch. 
12A 

 
FS76/18 To receive a verbal report regarding staff appraisals 

The Clerk reported on staff appraisals which were generally positive. A 
discussion was held regarding the level of work to staff ratio and the 
Clerk was asked to spend a morning with each employee to ascertain 
the true levels of work and whether all works undertaken are strictly 
necessary. She was also asked to request that all staff keep a week’s 
diary showing what they do during their working hours. Staff should 
also continue to monitor visitors and phone calls to the office. 

  
FS77/18 To confirm the date and time of the next committee meeting  
  The next meeting will be held on 11 February 2019 at 7:00pm 

 
Signed 
 

Dated 
 

Actions 
 

FS76/18 Monitor quantity of work/ staffing levels 
and  consider the nature of the tasks 
being undertaken   

Clerk 
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